
Notice of Vote to Decline Coverage under FAMLI 

This notice is being provided to you by the Board of County Commissioners to inform you that the Board 

will be voting to opt out of the Family and Medical Leave Insurance program under state law.  

Information on the FAMLI program may be found here:  https://famli.colorado.gov.  The Commissioners 

will hold a hearing for employees and take testimony from employees on the opt out vote on May 17, 

2022 at 9:30 a.m. or as soon as possible thereafter.  You may attend and provide testimony or submit 

written comments to Tracy Amen, HR Director.  You may drop off comments at HR department or email 

them to tamen@co.morgan.co.us. 
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